
February 14, 1939 

r. Gro e 'Reber 
212	 est Seminary Avenue 

.eaton, Illinois 

Dear Sir: 

Acknowledging your letter of February 6, we 
are plea.sed to tell you that the 14-9/16" and 12-5/16" 
dimensions on fin on section II II of the cone are correct. 
Iso, the reason for con true int the band 1n t 0 pieces 

ratl1er than one is because 'e were able 0 work this size 
into earl er production. In Or-er to lnsure be band 

i tlng properly in your ing, e have chan ed the out­
side diameter to read 45-7/8 11 plus nothi minus 1/8 11 • 

e believe these chen es ere clear enough so 
that a dltlonalprints will not be necessarY, but will 
apurec a e very much your immediately gett ng in touch 
with us if there are aoy ques 10ns. 

Very trulY yours, 

AL M • CO ANY OF E CA 

ROSWELL B. WHI DDE ~ 

Local Sales tanager 

BY -~ 
JNV:GA 


